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Re: DG 06-1 07 National GridIKeySpan Corporation 
Cast Iron Bare Steel Replacement Program 
Letter Dated June 19,2008 Expressing Certain Understandings Between National 
Grid and Staff 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed for filing is a letter from National Grid expressing certain 
understandings between the Company and Staff related to implementation of the Cast Iron Bare 
Steel Replacement Program pursuant to the settlement agreement approved by the Commission 
in Order No. 24,7777 (2007). This is for filing only-no action needs to be taken on the letter at 
this time. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Edward N. Darnon 
Staff Attorney 
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